
 
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Wednesday, January 25, 2023. 

______ Our first Girls Basketball games are next Thursday, February 2, here at Gateway. 
Plan to show up and support our team!  If you are on the team, please pay your athletic 
participation fee by January 31.   

______ The Drama Club is back! If you are interested in joining, grab a paper outside the 
counseling office. You must sign up by January 30th to attend. Drama Club meets after 
school in the Choir room.  

______ Fandom Club meets today after school in the Commons.  Sign up on the Activity 
Bus list during lunch if you need a ride home. 

______ Cooking Club meets virtually today; if you are interested in joining, please pick 
up an application from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office. 

______ Calling all existing AV club members! If you joined the AV club at our last 
meeting or have been here all year, you are invited to an AV celebration on Thursday, 
February 2nd. We will be having treats, watching movies/old videos, and playing games! 
Check your email in the next few days for more details. Tomorrow’s AV meeting will be 
a regular meeting in Room 218. 

______ Are you interested in having a poem you wrote published?  If so, send it to Mrs. 
Stoskopf for the yearbook poetry contest!  Yesterday, Mrs. Stoskopf emailed you about 
this contest, and if you are interested in participating, you can send her your original 
poem by Friday, February 24th.  Good luck! 

______ Release the quakin’ and buy a duck candygram and a dum dum for one dollar 
from Monday, January 30th, to Wednesday, February 1st. You can purchase these at 
lunch for valentine’s day. You can send a duck and a dum dum, you only need 1$ (cash 
only). Please include who you are sending it to and their first-period teacher and who it 
is from.  

______ Are you missing a water bottle, umbrella, PE shirt, jacket, or lunchbox?  We have 
moved the Lost and Found items to the area near the vending machines. Please stop by 
and reclaim your items this week. 

______This Friday, January 27, is the last day to sign up for the World Language 

Assessment.  The forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office. 

_____ We wanted to thank the entire Gateway community for such an amazing display of 

GUARD at our Dr. King assembly. Teacher, play the AV/DELTA club video on 

acceptance after GBN announcements. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


